
KENT STATE UNIVERSITY REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL NO. 1999 (VENDOR SELECTION FOR A WEB-BASED 
SYLLABUS MANAGEMENT SYSTEM) 
 
ISSUED MONDAY, JUNE 23, 2025; PROPOSALS DUE NO LATER THAN 4:30 PM EASTERN FRIDAY, JULY 
18, 2025 
 
Kent State University has selected Simple Systems Group, LLC dba Simple Higher Ed of Tampa, Florida, 
as the finalist for contract award for the subject RFP. 
 
We at Kent State University are very much aware of the time and effort required in the preparation and 
submission of proposals and we thank you for your interest in bidding on this project.  Your company 
remains on our bidders lists and you will be receiving Requests for Proposals on future projects.   
 
Thank you for your interest in Kent State University.  
 
Larry McWilliams, C.P.M. 
Director, Procurement Department 
Kent State University 
330 Harbourt Hall 
615 Loop Road 
PO Box 5190 
Kent, OH  44242 
330-672-9196 
330-672-7904 FAX 
lmcwilli@kent.edu 

 
 


